
Dear GEAA members and friends, 

Today the Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance issued an 
enthusiastic endorsement of the Reauthorization of Props 1 & 2 and their 
placement on the May 9, 2015 ballot for approval by the voters of the City of 
San Antonio.  To learn more about the Edwards Aquifer Protection 
Program, click here. 

As of this writing, four council members have not signed on to a resolution ask 
the voters to reauthorize the program. We ask that you contact them and urge 
them to let the voters decide. 

District 3, Rebecca Viagran, 210.207.7064 / District3@sanantonio.gov   

District 5, Shirley Gonzales, 210.207.7043 / District5@sanantonio.gov 

District 7, Cris Medina, 210.207.7044 / District7@sanantonio.gov 

District 9, Joe Krier, 210.207.7325 / District9@sanantonio.gov 

We would love to have a good showing in support of this measure at the 
City Council meeting this Thursday, January 29th at 9:am (item #4 on the 
Agenda) at the City Council Chambers in the Municipal Plaza Building at 
114 W. Commerce Street.    Those wishing to speak must sign the 
appropriate sign-in sheet for Agenda Item #4 prior to 9:00 a.m.  Or, you can 
sign up on Thursday morning here. Each citizen will have three minutes to 
speak on one or multiple agenda items. 

Thanks to all of you who called the Mayor and City Council members to 
request putting Props 1 & 2 on the May 9th ballot.  We hope to see you at City 
Council this Thursday. 

Annalisa Peace, Executive Director 

www.AquiferAlliance.org 

 

http://www.aquiferalliance.net/wp-content/uploads/2015/01/1-26-2015GEAA-Endorsement-ReauthorizationProps1-2.pdf
https://www.sanantonio.gov/EdwardsAquifer
https://sanantonio.legistar.com/MeetingDetail.aspx?ID=358451&GUID=310EDAB1-585C-4D2A-B8A7-B0BD2600442C&Options=info|&Search=
https://sanantonio.legistar.com/MeetingDetail.aspx?ID=358451&GUID=310EDAB1-585C-4D2A-B8A7-B0BD2600442C&Options=info|&Search=
http://sanantonio.gov/Clerk/CitizensToBeHeard.aspx

